Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Abuja

PRESS RELEASE

MNo: MEASFE/ 22715

THE FEDEREAL GOVERNMENT OF NIGERIA CONMMISEEATES WITH THE
PEOPLE AND GOVERNMENT OF EGYFL OVERE THE TERRORIST ATTACK

THAT RKILLED ELEVEN MILITAKY PERESUONNEL

The Federal Government of Nigeria wishes to express deep sympathy and condolences to the
tamilies, people and Government of the Arab Republic of Egvpt over the unfortunate

terrorist attack that killed eleven military personnel in the Sinai Peninsula, on 7th May,
ald2d.

This heinous and condemnable act, further reinforces the importance of strengthening the
collective efforts of the international community towards the elimination of terrornism and all

forms of extremism from our societies,

Nigeria stands 1n sohdarity with Egypt in these trying times and prays for the repose of the
souls of the departed, and the speedy recovery of the injured.
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